
Secretary General meets with the High Commissioner of Jamaica

H.E. Natalie Campbell-Rodriques, High Commissioner of Jamaica, paid a courtesy call on ACS
Secretary General, H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge. The visit underscored Jamaica's interest in enhancing
cooperation and its commitment to support the efforts of the ACS for the benefit of the Greater
Caribbean region.


